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Public Hearing on Charter Renewal:
The MET Sacramento High School 

Board Meeting
March 6, 2025

Agenda Item No. 11.3

Presented by: 
Amanda Goldman, Ed.D., Director II, Innovative Schools

Eracleo Guevara, Principal
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Public Hearing to Consider Support 
for Renewal Petition
On January 31, 2025, The MET Sacramento submitted a petition to renew its charter. It is requesting 
to renew the term of its charter, which expires on June 30, 2025. The purpose of the public hearing is 
to consider the support for the petition from the district's teachers, other employees, and parents. The 
MET Sacramento is a Locally-Funded or “Dependent” Charter School Authorized by the 
Sacramento City Unified School District.

Staff are currently reviewing the submitted petition. Following the review of the petition and this 
public hearing, the governing board of the school district shall either grant or deny the charter within 
90 days of receipt of the petition. That decision is scheduled to occur at either the April 3rd or April 
10th, 2025, board meetings. The governing board of the school district shall publish all staff 
recommendations, including the recommended findings, at least 15 days before the public hearing at 
which the governing board of the school district will either grant or deny the charter. Staff is scheduled 
to publish this report by March 19, 2025.

The school leader will be given the remainder of this agenda item to present to the Board. 

Public comment and Board discussion will follow.




























